
 
CHRISTMAS VACATION 

WELFARE INFORMATION 

 

College will remain open until 6pm on Friday 17 December. The Nurse will be available 

next week as well as the Junior Deans. The rest of the College Welfare Team are here until 

the end of week 10. We will return to work on 4th or 5th January depending on our leave 

arrangements. 

The Nurse and Junior Deans will be available again from 0th Week. 

For those staying in Oxford throughout the Vacation: the Accommodation team have a list 

of all those staying and are sharing it with the JCR Committee. If you have any concerns 

about your situation please do reach out to use before the College closes. 

 

Christmas Vacation Travel Testing 

Please refer to the University information on advice regarding testing before leaving Oxford. 

 

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE 

WELFARE INFORMATION 

 

Jesus College will be closed from 6pm on Friday 17 December until 9am on Tuesday 4 

January. Apart from the Lodge, staff will not be in College. 

In an emergency, students in Oxford should call the Lodge on 01865 279700. The Lodge 

email will not be monitored during the closure period so please do not email the Lodge. 

The Welfare Team will be on leave during the closure period. 

Please see the University’s Welfare and Wellbeing Support over the Christmas Vacation 

information for support available whilst College is closed. 

Please see the Oxford Vacation Guide for more information about activities available during 

the Vacation. 

 

Early Alert Testing Christmas Closure 

The last day of testing provided by the University is Wed 22 Dec and the first day of testing after 

Christmas is Wed 5 January 2022; it will still be possible to report LFD and NHS testing results. 

During this time the telephone booking service will not be available. Please be aware that online 

booking is generally the quickest way to obtain a test and should be used in the first instance.   

Between Thursday 23 December and Tuesday 4 January, should you develop symptoms, you should 

book a free NHS test. Do not wait for the Early Alert Service to reopen (please note that although 

you may be asked for your NHS number, this is not required and will not prevent you from 

https://www.ox.ac.uk/coronavirus/students
https://www.ox.ac.uk/sites/files/oxford/media_wysiwyg/Support%20available%20over%20the%20Christmas%20vacation%20PDF.pdf
https://www.oxfordvacationguide.com/
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test


 
booking.) Staff and students should continue to upload non-University results to EAS during the two-

week period. Although the Early Alert Service will be paused, the Results Liaison Team will still be 

active. Visit the EAS webpage for more information.   

 

You will still be able to collect LFD tests from the Lodge during the College closure period. 

 

https://www.oxford.gov.uk/coronavirus  
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https://earlyalert.medsci.ox.ac.uk/earlyalert/booking/selfreportresult
https://www.ox.ac.uk/coronavirus/health/covid-testing/PCR-testing
https://www.oxford.gov.uk/coronavirus

